
Sunnydown School Council – Minutes of Meetings

Date:  Tuesday 18th October 2022

Gabe joined us again for the meeting today to talk about being a ‘Green’ school.  There was a

discussion about what we can do to encourage more recycling around the school.  It was decided

that an email should go out to Form Tutors and this is a discussion that should be held within each

form.  Feedback can be given from each form after half term.  We can then come up with an Action

Plan.

Suggestions from Council Representatives:

● Could there be tea and coffee at breaktime?

● Could we have a trading club for Pokemon cards?  If this if not allowed, maybe pupils can

bring in their cards and share with others?

● A request was made for more vegetables at lunchtime.  Miss Lawson will let the kitchen

know!

● The subject of lockers was brought up again - this has been discussed many times over the

years.  Miss Lawson to check with Mr Jensen.

● It was noted by a Year 7 representative that some of the older boys can sometimes snatch the

footballs and basketballs away from younger pupils on the astro and playground.

● One suggestion was to have Prefects in Year 11.


